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Illinois Ornithological Society 

Letter from the Editor 

In this issue, we feature a new column called A vi an 
Studies in Illinois. Mike Ward of the Illinois Natural 
History Survey has agreed to write periodic summaries of 
the unique bird research being done in our state; there's 
lots going on out there that we birders don ' t know about, 
and Mike is helping bring you that information. For 
instance, did you know that Mike has banded more than 
100 Yellow-headed Blackbirds in northern Illinois this 
summer for a study he's doing on the type of wetlands this 
state-endangered bird prefers for nesting? Look for more 
about this research in a future issue. 

In the meantime, we ' d like to hear from others of you 
who are researching birds in Illinois. Send me a short 
synopsis of your research and what you hope to gain from 
it, as Elizabeth delaBaume did with her Botanic Garden 
waterfowl monitoring project, also included in this issue. 
My address is: 967 Braeburn Road, Mundelein, IL 60060. 
My email is sdevore@ais.net. 

When data are compiled from these studies, we'llle~ ' / 
. you know how to learn more about the results and what ·.• 1

' 

they mean for birds and birders in Illinois. With this Avian 
Studies column, Meadowlark can serve as a venue for 
scientists who want to share what they are doing, but 
aren ' t ready to publish the detailed results. In turn, we 
birders can help provide them information from sites we 
regularly visit. 


